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Road, Footpath and Bridleway Closures and Diversions 
  
 
 
As part of the construction process of Tallentire Wind Farm, the following closures and 
diversions will be in place for the duration of construction: 
 
Bridleway BW210012 and BW210013 - closed from 20th August 2012 
 
Footpath FP215009 -  closed from 1st October 2012 
 
Tallentire Hill Road -  closed from 12th October 2012 
 
Please note Tallentire Hill Road will be closed to vehicles only, access for cyclists, 
walkers and runners will still be possible.  
 
For all routes diversion signs are in place showing the alternative routes.  
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